
 
 

 

Circular on ESMA Statement   

Common Enforcement Priorities for the 2016 financial statements 

 

The Authority would like to draw your attention to the following public statement issued by 

the European Securities Markets Authority (‘ESMA’) today:  

 

ESMA has published its annual Public Statement on European Common Enforcement 

Priorities (the Statement) which identifies enforcement priorities for listed companies’ 2016 

financial statements and highlights the need for transparency in disclosing the potential 

impact of Brexit on issuers’ financial statements. Additional information can be obtained 

through the following link. 

 

Contacts 

Any queries or requests for clarifications in respect of the above should be addressed to Ms 

Lorraine Vella, Senior Manager (email address lvella@mfsa.com.mt) or Ms Stephanie 

Buhagiar Camilleri, Analyst, Securities and Markets Supervision Unit (email address on 

scamilleri@mfsa.com.mt).     
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28 October 2016 

 

 

https://www.esma.europa.eu/sites/default/files/library/esma-2016-1528_european_common_enforcement_priorities_for_2016.pdf
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